HB 1011 -- ANTI-DISCRIMINATION AGAINST ISRAEL ACT
SPONSOR: Hicks

This bill creates the "Anti-Discrimination Again Israel Act" and
prohibits public entity's from entering into contracts with
companies that commence a boycott of Israel or its territories.
Written certification will be required to ensure that a company
will not engage in such activities during the duration of the
contract. The bill does not apply to contracts of less than
$100,000 or to contractors with fewer than 10 employees.

This bill is the same as SB 308 (2019).



